
A DIVISION OF PEAK INDUSTRIES 

WFIC P. O. BOX 475 COLLINSVILLE, VIRGINIA 24078 

April 29, 1975 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Sir: 

I am writing to confirm your letter of April 17, 1975. It 
was correct according to our logs. Also, we were operating on 
250 watts. 

Thank you. 

mfs 

Sincerely, 


